
 

 

Hills Quarry Products’ current operations (as of 12 August 2020) 

The Hills Group’s priority remains to keep our employees, customers and the community in 

which we work safe, whilst ensuring that we deliver products, services and customer care to 

the highest standard and with minimal impact. 

The Government’s message to “stay alert” is more important than ever in both our personal 

lives and as a company. We have adapted our workplaces and practices to make them 

Covid-19 secure by complying with the latest Government advice on managing the risks of 

Covid-19 including the five steps to safer working together.  

All of our employees have now returned to work at our Covid-19 secure sites as we maintain 

our commitment to offer the highest quality of aggregates and ready mixed concretes to our 

customers. We continue to supply our customers to serve critical supply needs as well as 

the ongoing demand for aggregate and concrete for various requirements and sectors.  

We are monitoring the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic and our Group board meets 

regularly to ensure our resilient business continuity plan reflects the current situation. 

If you have any queries please contact us via email at info@hills-group.co.uk and in the 

meantime, take care and stay safe.  

Peter Andrew 

Group director  

Hills Quarry Products  

 

 
The five steps to safer working together confirm that: 

 We have carried out a COVID-19 risk assessment and shared the results with the people 
who work here 

 We have cleaning, handwashing and hygiene procedures in line with guidance 

 We have taken all reasonable steps to help people work from home 

 We have taken all reasonable steps to maintain a 2 metre distance in the workplace 

 Where people cannot be 2 metres apart, we have done everything practical to manage 
transmission risk 
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